January 18, 2001

Pearce Hayes, Chairman Nature Centers Commission City of Gainesville

Dear Pearce,

With regret, I am compelled to resign from the Nature Centers Commission effective immediately. My health is taking more out of me than I had hoped following the angioplasty in August of last year.

Please accept my apologies, and please know that I would like to continue to receive any information from NOD that I might be able to respond to as a citizen.

Should things look up, I would be hopeful to re-apply for a position on the Commission.

Sincerely,

Katherine F. Trimble Secretary, NCC

cc:

Steve Phillips NOD Liason